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I support SB 572 and the development of programs for students with disabilities at 

PSU and Oregon Community Colleges. Working with students at a Community 

College I see again and again young people who want to find a way to learn and 

develop skills for the workplace, but there is no structured method of support. It is the 

right thing for we as a state to support programs to assist our most vulnerable 

individuals find ways to expand their capabilities. Please support this effort. 


